
Yours sincerely,

hn,'M

t*F Canadian Radio-television and Conseil de la radiodiffusion et des
Telecommunications Commission t6l6communications canadiennes

Ottawa, Canada
KlA ON2

Sept 17,2010

Our reference: 4-2010-00041

Mrs. Monica Auer
2658 Flannery Drive
Ottawa, Ontario
K1V 8M2

Dear Mrs. Auer:

This is further to your request under the Access to lnformation Act, received on August 17,
2010, for the following documents:

"Writing to ask for copies of any sfudies, research, briefings, memoranda, and/or reports of
the CRTC since 1999, concerning the achievement of the CRfC's purpose "to reduce the
administrative and regulatory burden" on over-the-air broadcasting licensees".

A thorough search of our files has revealed that there are no documents pertaining to your
requests.

Elsa Van Hulst
ATIP Coordinator

CanadH


